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Wednesday 3rd May 2023 

 

 

Junior Choir: London Youth Choir Event 9th May 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Unfortunately, we will not be taking part in the London Youth Choir event this 

May.  Due to several cancelled choir sessions over a number of weeks the children 

have had insufficient rehearsal time to be fully prepared to perform at the 

event.  We look forward to the children being able to continue their work within the 

junior choir for the remainder of the year where they will have further opportunities 

to perform at school events including International Evening and the Summer Fair. 

 

We thank you for your understanding in this event. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Miss Cramer 

Music Subject Leader   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


